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Memo
To:

Parents

Fr:

Beth McCarthy

Date:
November 4, 2009
· There will be no school for students on Friday, November 6th due to Parent/Teacher Interviews in the morning and teacher’s meetings in the afternoon.  We look forward to seeing all   parents during the interviews. If you are unable to keep your scheduled appointment, please call the school to set up an alternate time. 

· We will be having our Remembrance Day Ceremony on Tuesday, November 10th at 10:30 a.m. in the gym.  Parents are more than welcome to attend.  There will no school the following day, Tuesday, November 11th, due to the Remembrance Day Holiday.
· If you have not returned your child’s H1N1 form please do so as soon as possible.  Public Health need the number of vaccines to have for the clinic on Monday, November 9th
· The Home & School meeting is this evening at 6:00.  Darlene MacDonald will be our guest speaker.  She will be speaking on H1N1.  Everyone is welcome.

· School starts promptly at 8:30.  Bus students are scheduled to begin arriving at the school at approximately 7:50 a.m. and teachers begin supervision duty of these students at this time.  Please do not arrive before 7:50 a.m. as duty teachers are not there to supervise.   [image: image1.png]
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